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New Paltz Central School District Announces 
 

Dignity for All Students (DASA) Parent Workshop 
 
 
NEW PALTZ - The New Paltz Central School District will host a parent workshop on the 
Dignity for All Students Act (DASA) on Tuesday, October 22, 2019 from 6:30 PM to 8:00 
PM at the Middle School Library. The evening will focus on assisting parents in 
understanding the Dignity for All Students Act as it pertains to the safety and well-being 
of students. Parents are encouraged to attend for this valuable discussion. 
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